
LEONIDAS LAST CHANCE WINTER WEEKNIGHT 2021 

November 1, 2021 

 

Dear Coach: 

 

You and your squad are cordially invited to the Leonidas Last Chance Winter 

Weeknight, hosted by Wichita Collegiate School on ZOOM. Registration is open on 

Tabroom.com. Since we are not charging for entries, we are limiting to the 

first 50 teams to enter.  

There are no entry fees, please thank us by providing ample judges! We will 

not have medals or sweepstakes, but we will send PDF certificates to the 

coaches of the top 8 entries in each division.  

 

This is a 4-round tournament with the following schedule: 

 

Round 1: 3:30-5:00 PM 

 

Round 2: 5:00-6:30 PM 

 

Round 3: 6:30-8:00 PM 

 

Round 4: 8:00-9:30 PM 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  

 

Sparty On!  

 

Rob Egan 

Wichita Collegiate Debate 

316-771-2332 (desk) 

regan@wcsks.com  

mailto:regan@wcsks.com

